Hanover School Division

Kleefeld School

Phone 204-377-4751 Fax 204-377-4545 Box 80 Kleefeld, MB R0A 0V0 www.kleefeld.hsd.ca

Joel Bergen Principal

Link Wallace Vice - Principal



May 6, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

It is our pleasure to announce that we are planning a retreat to Red Rock Bible Camp in the Whiteshell Provincial Park for **September 21 - 23**, 2022. This opportunity will be for next year's Grade 7-8 students. This is a great outdoor experience where students and teachers build friendships, participate in team building games, and learn a variety of skills such as mountain biking, hiking, wall climbing, orienteering skills canoeing, firebuilding, archery and so much more.

To help cover the cost of this wonderful adventure, we have decided to launch a fundraiser called Mom's Pantry. This is a great opportunity to supplement the cost of Red Rock and to fill our pantries and freezers with great food or spices. The percent return for monies raised varies from 20% to 40% depending on the items sold. Each set of products has the return amount indicated beside it on the order form. Many organizations that have used this fundraiser have had great success. Families that choose to participate in this fundraiser will raise monies towards their child's expenses. Orders can be placed through paper format or online. Just remember to indicate *Kleefeld School and Seller's Name* when ordering. momspantry.ca

If you are not interested in participating with Mom's Pantry, you are welcome to pay in full for the overnight trip. The cost will be no more than \$130. Final price will be determined in the fall.

Our goal is for each student to sell \$450 of product, but every little bit of effort will be appreciated! We will run Mom's Pantry orders from May 9 - 25, 2022. Deliveries to the school can be expected 2 weeks from closing (approximately June 9).

Thank you for your continued support!

Kleefeld Red Rock Committee

Website:momspantry.ca

Kleefeld School

Seller's Name